
To learn with kindness, respect and friendship through God’s love. 

Our School Uniform - EYFS 
The school has a smart and distinctive uniform which all children are expected to 
wear. Parents are asked to support the school in maintaining a high standard of 

appearance. 

 

Nursery All children 

   White polo shirt 

   Red sweatshirt 

   Red jogging bottoms 

   Black pumps indoors/trainers outdoors 

 

Reception  

Girls        Boys 

White polo shirt      White polo shirt 

Grey skirt or pinafore dress     Grey trousers (autumn term) 

Red cardigan       Red V-neck jumper 

Black shoes (Velcro only)     Black shoes (Velcro only) 

Grey socks or tights      Grey socks 

Simple red gingham dress (summer term only)  Grey shorts (summer term) 

Red or black hair accessories 

 

P.E. KIT  Reception-Year 6 

Our P.E. Kit is the same for both boys and girls and consists of the following: 

Red T-shirt 

Black shorts or jogging bottoms (no leggings or cycling shorts) 

Black zipped jacket (no logos) 

Black pumps (indoors) / Velcro only trainers (outdoors) 

These should also be marked with the child’s name and kept in a small draw-string bag. 

 



To learn with kindness, respect and friendship through God’s love. 

Jewellery 

A wristwatch is acceptable from Year 2 upwards (no smart watches), which must be 
removed before any P.E lessons.   
 
Stud earrings only – these must be taken out for P.E. lessons. If your child is not able to 
take out their own earrings, these must be taken out in the morning, prior to coming into 
School. 
 
We ask if you wish to get your child’s ears pierced, you do so at the start of the summer 
holidays so they can be removed in September for school.  
 

Hair 

Boys and girls with hair reaching shoulder length must tie it back with a band in school 
colours (red or black). If your child attends school with their hair loose they will be given 
an elastic band to tie hair up with. Any hair accessory worn by your child should be 
discrete and either red or black. Hairstyles which are deemed to be extreme are not 
permitted e.g. lines or patterns shaven into the hair. 

 

Footwear 

Children should also wear sensible black footwear – no fashion shoes and no high heels. 
Velcro shoes are recommended for children in the Early Years (Nursery and Reception), 
including Velcro trainers for P.E. Children should only wear laces if they are able to tie 
them themselves. 

 

All items of clothing must be clearly marked with the child’s name. 


